
McGill University

MONTREAL
Faculty of Arts and Science 

Department of Romance Languages

February 12th, 1932.

Dr. Hatcher, 
Biological Building, 
McGill University.

Dear Dr. Hatcher:-

Your question about the time-table is 
not an easy one to answer. As a matter of fact I do 
not think the existing time-table is satisfactory from 
every point of view or for all years, but I think that 
considering the possible conflicts with other Departments 
it is about the best we could have. This does not mean, 
however, that it is good.

Yours faithfully,

P.S. i know that the Schoo^arf^Commlerce desires 
for their students irp •F'T'ënc h 1. They want them 
taught at eleven, Jstft as we already have two or 
sections at that time, I don't think this will 
plans.

a change 
to be 
three

upset your


